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MEMO 

 

Date: August 11, 2016 

From: Bob Bachman, Facilities Director 

To: City Council 

RE: Update on City Hall 

 
               

 

Council Update: 

 

We are currently in the drywall phase of construction.  We are on schedule and plan on starting to paint 

the interior the week of Aug 15th.  Shortly after that, we will start building counters and cabinets.   

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.  

 

Bob Bachman, BOC 1, IBC 

Facilities Director 
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